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Causeway Coast & Glens  

Borough Council 
 

To: Council Meeting 

RNLI Premises at the Banmouth, Casstlerock 
 

27th October 2015 

 
For Decision  
 

Linkage to Corporate Plan 

Strategic Priority Protecting and Enhancing our Environment and 

Assets 

Lead Officer Moira Quinn 

Cost: (If applicable) N/A 

 
 

1.0 Background 
 

The RNLI provide a Lifeguard service in Northern Ireland on behalf of the 
various local authorities. In order to support the Lifeguards they have a lease 
of premises known as the Coastguard Garage and Lookout at The Banmouth, 
Castlerock, Co Londonderry.  
 

This lease was granted by Coleraine Borough Council for a 5-year period from 
27th September 2010. This lease therefore effectively expired on 26th 
September 2015.  
 

RNLI are asking for Councils consideration in granting a lease of the premises 
for a further 5-year period from 26 September 2015. 

 
  
2.0 Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Council approves the granting of a lease of the 
premises to RNLI at the Banmouth, Castlerock, Co Londonderry for a further 
5 year period from 26th September, 2015. 
 

 


